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Dec. 20, 2006

Dear McCordsville Resident:

On Dec. 12, 2006 the McCordsville Town Council voted unanimously to approve
CGS Services, Inc., asthe provider of trash collection services for years 2007 and 2008.
This action was taken due to the fact that the current provider, Republic Services,
contract expireson Dec. 31, 2006. In order to make sure that the Town’s property
taxpayers are getting the best deal, the contract was put out to bid according to the
requirements of State Law.

Currently, the Town pays $5.99 per residential pick-up per month. CGS Services
submitted a bid of $6.00 per residence, lower than the other bidders by more than $2 to
$3.

Trash pick-up will remain on Tuesday mornings and will begin by CGS Services
on Jan. 2, 2007. Trash containers still need to be set out by 6:00 am. on Tuesdays.

CGS Servicesis headquartered in Morristown and they own and operate their own
landfill. They currently provide trash collection services to the Towns of Fortville, New
Palestine and Morristown.

CGS Services will also pick up residential recycling bi-weekly for a subscription
cost of $2.00 per month. However, that cost will be borne by the resident and
arrangements must be made between CGS Services and the resident.

We are confident you will not notice a change in trash collection services once
this new contract begins. Should you have any questions regarding CGS or the services
they provide, please feel free to contact Sales Manager Mike Tragesser at 765-763-6258
or mtragesser @cgsservices.com.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation as we move to this new trash
collection vendor. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact
either myself or Public Works Commissioner Ron Crider.

Sincerely,

Tonya Galbraith



